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September 8, 1999

Mr. Nathan L. Haskell

Director, Licensing

Palisades Plant

27780 Blue Star Memorial Hughway
Covert, Ml 49043

SUBJECT: PALISADES PLANT - REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING
~ INSERVICE INSPECTION PROGRAM RELIEF REQUEST NO. 14 (TAC NO.
MA5711)’

Dear Mr. Haskell:

By letter dated May 17, 1999, you submitted a request for relief from the requirements of the
American Society of Mechanical Engineers Boiler & Pressure Vessel Code for the Palisades
Plant. Based upon our review of the information submitted in your request, the staff has
developed the enclosed request for additional information.

‘The enclosed request was discussed with Mr. P. Flenner of your staff on August 25, 1999. A
mutually agreeable target date for your response of October 15, 1999, was established. If
circumstances result in the need to revise the target date, please contact me at (301) 415-1312
at the earhest opportunity. . :

Sincerely,

Original s1gned by:
Robert G. Schaaf, Project Manager Sectuon1

Project Directorate Ill
Division of Licensing Project Management.
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Docket No. 50-255
Enclosure: As stated

cc w/encl: See next page
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